
 
 

 
March 19th 2020 
 
 
 
Dear Team, 
  
I want to thank all of you for your effort, your patience, and mostly your ability to continue to 
do your jobs in such tough times.  
  
While it is very easy to say “selling rubber stamps” is unimportant, especially with the 
Coronavirus Pandemic going on, I want you to know that our stamp makers are producing 
products that are being used every day by medical professionals on the front lines of the 
pandemic fight.  We know this because our stamp makers are telling us how important it is 
that they can stay open and make stamps for pharmacies, hospitals, doctors, and first 
responders. 
  
Without all of us together we could not be successful in getting through this tough time. Be 
smart, practice social distancing, stay home if you’re sick, and most importantly support your 
older family and friends in any way you can. 
  
We will update everyone on this ever-changing situation as we get more information from 
government agencies. 
  
Please don’t hesitate to contact me with any questions or concerns. 
  
Paul 


